Waleed Ali

Flat 23, Charles Road

Willesden, London

Dear Sir/Madam,

I Waleed Ali British citizen wishing for growth in business. I’m just planning to start another franchise in Pakistan. Thus, I have enclosed the Franchise Disclosure Document (FDD) and also as per rules and regulations I have included the 23 items which I need to describe about our affiliations. I hope you would permit me to do this.

In addition to this, there are few more things which I have included. Thus, following all the requirements and rules I have attached my present Franchise Agreement considering the relation terms in aspect. Finally I am just hoping that this letter of intent for franchise would bring a positive sign for me and hope you would sign in those papers and would assign a date on that receipt which would be really beneficial to me. I know that it would be a bit obligated process till the execution of Franchise Agreement but yet considering the fact that I have submitted all the requirements, I just wish that you would issue the new FDD.

Your faithfully

Waleed Ali

